
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ALERT -Tramway Update  
 

PALM SPRINGS, CA (February 2, 2024) – The Palm Springs Aerial Tramway 

will reopen for Saturday, February 3 and Sunday, February 4 after temporary 

road repairs were completed today following damage caused by this week’s 

storm. Regular weekend hours will resume with the first car up at 8:00 a.m., the 

last car up at 8:00 p.m. and the last car down at 9:30 p.m. 

 

The Tramway will then close Monday through Wednesday (February 5-7) to 

complete permanent road repairs with reopening tentatively scheduled for 10:00 

a.m., Thursday, February 8. 

 

We regret the inconvenience this closure is causing our Tramway visitors and 

look forward to welcoming guests back upon completion of these necessary road 

repairs. 

# # # 

About Palm Springs Aerial Tramway 

The Palm Springs Aerial Tramway is the world’s largest rotating tram car. 

Opened in 1963, the Tram’s 80-passenger cars travel along the breathtaking 

cliffs of Chino Canyon from the Valley Station (elevation 2,643 ft.) to the 

Mountain Station (elevation 8,516 ft.) in approximately 10 minutes. For more 

information, please call 888.515.TRAM or 760.325.1391, or visit us at 

www.pstramway.com. Also, download the free mobile tour now available in the 

App Store/Google Play. 

______________________________________________________ 

NOTE TO EDITORS: For additional information, high-resolution Tramway 
images or HD B-roll, please visit www.pstramway.com/media. 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Greg Purdy 
VP Marketing & Public Affairs 
Email: gpurdy@pstramway.com 
Cell: 760-808-3650 
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